
        Sir/ Madame: In your rush to strip away all gun rights from responsible,  law abiding gun 
owners, you are getting people to write these bills who have no knowledge of, or experience 
with, firearms. As such, you are writing bills that are not practical or technically even possible, 
and which will not withstand the inevitabile legal challenges. I have left the Democratic Party 
over this. I'm very disappointed. 38% of Oregonians own firearms. You are showing them no 
respect. (I'm prepared to ultimately leave the State over this and move to Idaho, or Arizona, 
where gun rights are respected.)                          N. Teeny, Portland, OR 
  
 


